
Appendix B 

Doors Open Report to PACAC, February 2010  

 

Following are activities underway:  

• Creating a portable banner to be used at venues, for publicity etc 

• Developing our tourism network with Kick It Up in the Kawarthas 

• Registered the minimum number of sites to be able to feature Peterborough in 

the Ontario-wide print guide, being distributed April 2010 in the Globe & Mail  

• Updating the website and making it more user-friendly  

• Creating a Facebook page  

• Negotiating a display space / exhibit at Hutchison House for the summer  

• Developing a partnership with COGECO to feature sites 1 week ahead of actual 

date  

 

Sheryl Smith  
Consultant 
Doors Open Peterborough  
 

 


